Digital Ohio Schools magazine to highlight educators’ voices. €
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» CLICK FOR MORE
Offers videos or resources
connected to the story.

OEA, OAESP leaders continue commitment to ESP visibility,
rights, and respect with launch of ESP web page
Educator began .

InJanuary 2023, the OEA Education Suppor
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The Power of Union Membership
for Education Support Professionals.

o

» WATCH A VIDEO to learn more about the featured topic.

OEA is excited to announce
the launch of its digital
magazine experience!

In 2024, digital issues of Ohio Schools will be published
in February/March and June/July. You'll also receive four
print magazines—April/May, August/September (Member
Resource Guide), October/November, and December/
January—at home.

The digital issues will offer interactive content that shares

the excellent work being done by OEA members to help all
students—regardless of race, background, or zip code—
learn, grow, and fulfill their potential. Check out the stories,
videos, and images of members advocating for students,
educator rights and working conditions, serving as leaders in
the education profession, and amplifying educator voices from
the school board to the statehouse.

An email with a link to the new digital Ohio Schools will be
delivered to your inbox and will also be available on the OEA
website at https://www.ohea.org/publications/. Read and
experience Ohio Schools whenever it's most convenient for
you. And let us know if there are topics or stories you'd like
us to cover.

» LISTEN TO AN EPISODE
of the Public Education Matters
Podcast highlighting this subject.



